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Legislators,

While the intention of this bill is admirable the truth is that the State and Oregon's
cities have been hurt through similarly well intentioned measures that have negative
results not only for the people they are intending to help but the residents of those
cities. | cannot support this bill and urge you to oppose it as well.

-Matthew Pennington



